PETITION TO THE HOUSE OF COMMONS IN PARLIAMENT ASSEMBLED

Petition to recognize pre-born children as separate victims when harmed or killed during attacks against their mothers
WE, THE UNDERSIGNED RESIDENTS OF CANADA, draw the attention of the House to the following:

THAT in current federal criminal law, a pre-born child is not recognized as a victim with respect to violent crimes;

THAT when a pregnant women in Canada is assaulted or killed, because we offer no legal protection for pre-born children today, no charge can be laid in the
death of the pre-born child;

THAT forcing upon a pregnant woman the death/injury of her pre-born child is a violation of a woman’s right to protect and give life to her child.

THAT the Kaake family of Windsor, Ontario is grieving the loss of Cassandra and her pre-born daughter Molly who she was thirty-one weeks pregnant with when
they were brutally murdered in December 2014.

THEREFORE your petitioners call upon the House of Commons to pass legislation which would recognize pre-born children as separate victims when they are
injured or killed during the commission of an offence against their mothers, allowing two charges to be laid against the offender instead of just one.
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Please send to your Member of Parliament or mail to: Michelle Lemire PO Box 79064 Vanier RO, Ottawa, ON K1L 1Al



